From: Y

Sent: Monday 7 February 2022 20:55
To: CARBON BUDGET CONSULTATION
Subject: With deepest concern

Dear sir/ madam,
I implore the government to reconsider the rash action they are committing our country to.

The carbon budget as set out takes little account for the suffering of ordinary citizens. Neither is it clear that these
targets are practically achievable.

Finally, this evident disregard for the many remote and rural communities of Ireland seems destined to engender
deep and abiding bitterness against the government. At such a difficult time in the life of our country, having just

made so many sacrifices for public health and safety, | think it is unfair and unwise to impose more, greater and
harsher demands on our people.

With deepest concern,




